The City is now accepting 2018 Roadblock Applications

The City of Logansport is now accepting applications from non-profit organizations for 2018 charitable roadblocks. Roadblocks will be held on Market Street at the light at 3rd Street. Applications can be downloaded from the new City Website http://www.cityoflogansport.org  or picked up in the Mayor’s office or by emailing mevanich@cityoflogansport.org.  Applications are due to Marla Evanich in the Mayor’s office on or before Friday, February 16, 2018.
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